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E ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSIONa -

' ' *
W ASHINGTON. D.C. 20545

*' AUG 1 3 W73

.

) J. P. O'Reilly, Director
of Regulatory Operations

Region I

ENFORCEMENT AND LICENSING ACTIONS RESULTING FROM INSPECTOR'S
EVALUATION FOR RO REPORT 50-219/73-03

.

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of August 10, 1973.

Please have Dr. Galena review the attached memorandum to
determine if the concerns' expressed in his evaluation memorandum

for RO Inspection Report No. 50-219/73-03 have been responded to,

FieldSupport&EnforcementBranch(
arold D. Thornburg, Chief

; Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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